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Thursday, July 21, 2022   

6:30 P.M. 

 

 

The scheduled General Plan Advisory Committee Meeting  

for Thursday, July 21, 2022 has been cancelled.  

 

 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting   

will be held on Thursday, August 18, 2022. 
  
 
  

Any member of the public who needs accommodations should email the City Clerk at cityclerk@cityofpetaluma.org 
or by calling 707-778-4360. The City Clerk will use their best efforts to provide reasonable accommodations to 
provide as much accessibility as possible while also maintaining public safety in accordance with the City 
procedure for resolving reasonable accommodation requests. 

APPOINTED MEMBERS COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
Stephanie Blake 3rd Thursday of each month 
Delia Diaz Petaluma Community Center 
Mary Dooley 320 North McDowell Boulevard 
Jessie Feller  Petaluma, CA 94954 
David Alden   
Ali Gaylord   
Janice Cader Thompson  
Erin Chmielewski CONTACT INFORMATION 
Roberto Rosila Mares  Phone (707) 778-4470 
Yensi Jacobo  Fax (707) 778-4473 
Roger Leventhal  Cpaul@cityofpetaluma.org 
Iliana Inzunza Madrigal          Cityofpetaluma.org 
Joshua Riley Simmons  
Bill Wolpert  
John Shribbs STAFF CONTACT 
Kris Rebillot Christina Paul, Principal Planner 
Phil Boyle  
Sierra Downer  
Bill Rinehart   
  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
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